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Dear Camden Planning,

I wish to object to application 2019/5817/P. This application is very similar to the previous proposal for this building
which was withdrawn. The new application fails to adequately address the points raised by planning offers to
the first proposal.

The proposed design would greatly change the character of the building (including the loss of a window) and
cause harm on account of its substantial size. Tt would also harm the aspect of the neighbouring building. As
such it is contrary to both national and local policies.

Best regards




